From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 20 June 2012 22:48
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/00678/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:48 PM on 20 Jun 2012 from Mr Richard Earle.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Richard Earle

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Woodway House Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5RA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I write to strongly object to this planning application. I have been a resident of the Sibfords for about 12 years. In the years that the Bishops Blaize was open it played a central role in the life of the community. It was a focal point for local gatherings and acted as a link point for community and sporting events for the villages. The previous owners ensured that they maintained a strong and viable pub by putting themselves in the middle of the community and drawing families into the pub on a regular basis. The viability of the pub never appeared to be an issue. In my time in the community the pub was extended and improved on 2 occasions that I can remember and it always had a large clientele. The loss of the Blaize has been felt in the community since it has shut and I look forward to the day when it is once again a thriving public house which will have strong community support. 


